
Statement from Mayor Katrina
Foley  on  potential  move  of
Chargers  football  team  to
Costa Mesa
“On behalf of the Costa Mesa City Council and our entire
community, we are elated that the Chargers organization has
selected Costa Mesa, the City of the Arts, as their new home
if the LA stadium option is exercised. Costa Mesa is uniquely
eclectic with wonderful neighborhoods, world-class shopping,
exceptional performing arts venues and fairgrounds, the best
restaurants in Southern California, and a thriving tourism
industry. Costa Mesa is also known for an edgy, trend-setting
apparel industry, quality educational institutions, beautiful
open  spaces  and  recreational  options,  and  it  is  full  of
friendly and creative people. The City understands that this
is a difficult and significant decision for Mr. Dean Spanos
but  Costa  Mesa  is  prepared  to  graciously  welcome  his
organization and his family of employees as they make us their
home  for  their  new  headquarters,  practice  and  training
facility. Welcome to Costa Mesa.”

 

 

 

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/statement-from-mayor-katrina-foley-on-potential-move-of-chargers-football-team-to-costa-mesa/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/statement-from-mayor-katrina-foley-on-potential-move-of-chargers-football-team-to-costa-mesa/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/statement-from-mayor-katrina-foley-on-potential-move-of-chargers-football-team-to-costa-mesa/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/statement-from-mayor-katrina-foley-on-potential-move-of-chargers-football-team-to-costa-mesa/

